
After the events of last 15th of August 2021 in 
Afghanistan we cannot remain silent. This is not an 
Afghan fight, this is a human rights fight and we stand 
up next to the Afghan community. 
We demand that Afghan people deserve to live in 
safety, security and dignity. We and our governments 
are also responsible of their situation.


